Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch 8treet; E.Ci3.

29th November, 1937.

2

I am in receipt of your letter of the
instant, with plans, in triplicate, advised therein
piping arrangement in tanks and pump room proposed for

Deutsche Werft A.G.,, Yard Nos. 201-4, and I have

de Ve

these plans will be approved provided
be as shown and amended thereon, and the
remalning requirements of the Rules (1937-8) be complied
with so far as they ars applicable.

With reference to the cargo pump
discharge overboard, I have to point out that if the outlets

of the pipes at the shipside plating are not provided

with bolted blank flanges, shut-off valves should be fitted

Two sets of the plans now approved are
being returned to yourunder separate cover.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Secretary.

HAMBURG ,

W77~ 004-6




